
 
CENTURYLINK 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 733-5178 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Maura Peterson 
Regulatory Paralegal 
 
  
September 29, 2011 
 

Via email and  
Overnight Mail 

 
Mr. David Danner 
Secretary and Executive Director  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re:  Spokane Rate Center Numbering Waiver 
 Addition to Attachment B-Confidential and Redacted versions 

 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed please find an additional document which was mistakenly omitted from the Spokane 
Rate Center Numbering Waiver filed on September 28, 2011.  This document is to be included 
with Attachment B.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.      
 
mep 
Enclosures  

 


